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Mazal Tov!  

Mazal Tov to Michael and Susan Storfer on the engagement of 
their granddaughter Racheli, daughter of Simon and Aliza Baum 
to Eli, son of Nigel and Devorah Kravitz, both from Ramat Bet 
Shemesh 

Children’s Services – Starting this week! 

Thank you to Minna Katz, Nillie Langerman and Rivka Shaerf for 
running a children service on Simchat Torah.  

Following the success of the children's service on Simchat Torah, 
we are excited to announce that we will once again be running 
a children's service on a regular basis upstairs in the NRPS Hall 
from 10.45am. At this stage due to space and social distancing 
constraints, there will only be one service (for children up to age 
7). It will take place once every 2 weeks, beginning this coming 
Shabbat. Thank you to Rivka Shaerf and Nillie Langerman for 
helping to make this possible.Please note that in order to remain 
compliant with COVID-safe guidelines, advance sign-up is 
required. If you intend to send your child(ren) to Magen Minis 
please sign them up through the link on our website. For those 
who have booked please use the school entrance and make your 
way upstairs. Please do not move between the Shabbat service 
and the Children's service unless you are booked in at both 
services. Please note that booking for Children's services does 
not count towards a booking to the main shul service (and vice-
versa) for yourself or your child! You will still have to sign up if 
you would like to attend through the usual link! Looking forward 
to seeing many of your children this Shabbat again. 

Kisharon Etrogim – Thanks 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Diary ↆ 

Book for weekend services and book/join events via the 

WhatApp group. Links are posted on the front of our website. 

For weekly Y@MA events please see our posters on page 4. 

Friday 

The Friday morning Chabura continues at the new time of 

8.40am in order to be finished before people begin work. This 

week the Chabura will be given by Raffi Maurer. The access link 

is: http://tinyurl.com/MagenAvotZoom. 

Shabbat 

Children’s Service: From 10.45am in the NPRS Hall upstairs 

Afternoon Shiur: Rabbi Kenigsberg will speak after Mincha 

Leining: Jack Cohen 

Motzei Shabbat 

We will be holding a Communal Havdalah at 6.00pm this 

coming Motzei Shabbat.  Join us by Zoom for Havdalah, a song, 

a short dvar Torah from the Rabbi and time to chat together.  

The Zoom link is: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85774394576 

or use our short link: https://bit.ly/31HdiIr 

Monday/Tuesday 

Have something on your mind? A question to ask or just looking 

for a chat? Each week Rabbi Kenigsberg will be in the Magen 

Avot Zoom Room at the times below – please feel free to pop in 

on Mondays at 9.15am to 10.00am or on Tuesdays from 

8.00pm to 9.15pm. No appointment needed. Completely 

Confidential. There will be a waiting room if busy. Join at the 

following link: www.tinyurl.com/MagenAvotZoom. 

Wednesday 

Tzurba m'Rabanan given by Rabbi Kenigsberg continues at 

8.30pm on the topic: “Kosher fruit & veg - can/should I buy 

Israeli produce?". Login details will be sent by WhatsApp. 

Thursday to Motzei Shabbat 

The launch event for the UK Shabbaton at Home begins next 

Thursday evening 5 November at 8.00pm. Please see the poster 

on page 2 of this newsletter for details. 

 

 

Yahrzeits 

Shabbat 31 Oct. 13 Cheshvan Jonathan Faith Father 

Shabbat 31 Oct. 13 Cheshvan Jay Schechtel Father 

 

 

 

LOCATION: 

BANQUETING HALL 

 

48 Finchley Lane, London NW4 1DJ 

WhatsApp: https://tinyurl.com/yx4xac4v  

 

 

www.magenavot.com 

info@magenavot.com 

 @MagenAvot 

 

rabbi@magenavot.com 

Rabbi: 07891 988 201   facebook.com/MagenAvot 

 
 

MA’s Got Talent 

We are very excited to announce the launching of a new event 

on Motzei Shabbat 12 December at 8.00pm. This will be called 

MA’s Got Talent and will be chaired by Shelley Berke and 

organised by Shelley Berke and Chaya Langerman. We are 

calling out to all budding musicians, artists, poets and others to 

virtually perform on that evening (5-10 minute slots each). 

Artists can show off an art piece they have created and what it 

means to them or a musical piece or read poetry. Please register 

your interest by emailing: MAsGotTalent@magenavot.com. 

 

 

http://tinyurl.com/MagenAvotZoom
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85774394576
https://bit.ly/31HdiIr
http://www.tinyurl.com/MagenAvotZoom
https://tinyurl.com/yx4xac4v
mailto:MAsGotTalent@magenavot.com


  

Bat Mitzvah Course Update 
 

The Magen Avot Bat Mitzvah Programme is well under way and 

has completed two of the 10 sessions. The girls have grappled 

with what it means to become Bat Mitzvah as well as looking at 

the fundamental principles of Tefillah. Looking forward to the 

coming sessions which will be led by Rebbetzin Sarah 

Kenigsberg as well as guest appearances by Gift, Jami, Emunah 

and Joanne Greenaway. A big thank you to Patti Adler for 

helping to put this amazing Programme together. 

 

 
 

 

 

Pictures 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
UK Shabbaton at Home: 5-7 November 

       
 



  

Genesis Tour 
 

The “Genesis Tour” event took place on Sunday 25 October and 

was enjoyed by a large number of families and individuals. We 

would like to thank Rabbi Dr Raphael Zarum for his 90-minute 

presentation which helped to unpick the relationship between 

creation and evolution with an interactive Zoom meeting. The 

event was sponsored by the Chief Rabbi's Centre for Community 

Excellence.  

 
 

We very much look forward to joining Rabbi Zarum on a physical 

tour of the museum sometime in the near future. In the 

meantime, we continue to pull together events and publications 

for our membership to enjoy. If you have any further 

suggestions, we are most interested to hear from you. Please 

email us at: info@magenavot.com.  

 
 

 

 

 

Pictures 
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AJEX are asking children to decorate the attached poppy 

or draw their own for the chance to appear in the AJEX 

magazine and feature on AJEX social media as part of the 

AJEX 2020 Campaign of Remembrance. Post here:- 
 

https://forms.ajex.org.uk/poppy-form.php 

 

https://forms.ajex.org.uk/poppy-form.php

